
In order to keep everyone healthy, we’re kindly requesting 
that all guests attending the Celebration of Charity 

comply with the following COVID safety rules:
• Proof of full COVID-19 vaccination – if you have been fully vaccinated at 
least 14 days prior to the Celebration, please email a photo of your card 
to Celebration22@cccsos.org by 5/2/22 or bring your vaccination card (or 
photo of it) or NY State Excelsior Pass Wallet and a photo ID to our check-in.

• Proof of negative COVID test – if you have not been vaccinated, please 
provide proof of a negative COVID test completed within 48 hours before 
the Celebration.  Please bring your results with you, as well as a photo ID to 
our check-in.

• New York State mask policy in place at the time of the event will be 
adhered to at the Celebration. 

We truly hope that everyone will comply with these rules but understand if 
you are unable. In the interest of ensuring the safety of all guests, agency 
and venue employees, no guest will be admitted to the Celebration without 
proof of a negative test or full vaccination. Thank you for your understanding 
and support.


